Support Services
645 Widefield Drive
Colorado Springs, CO 80911
PH: 719-391-3530 FAX: 719-391-3534

WIDEFIELD SCHOOL DISTRICT 3

PRIDE. TRADITION. INNOVATION.

September 18, 2024

Scott Weeks

El Paso County Development Services
Colorado Springs, CO 80910

Dear Scott:

In reference to your correspondence dated September 9, 2024, for McDonald’s Villages
@Lorson Ranch Site Development Plan, file number PPR2427, parcel numbers 5515413054, a
request by Grant Petik of Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc., located northeast of Fontaine
Boulevard and Marksheffel Road, on 9.73 acres. Widefield School District #3 has no objections
to adding a McDonald’s to the commercial areas on the westside of the Lorson Ranch
development. As a district, we receive many questions about and requests to add more retail
businesses and eating establishments on the east side of our district.

If you have further questions please feel free to contact me at gishd@wsd3.org, or by phone at
719-391-3531.

Sincerely,

David Gish
Chief Operations Officer
Widefield School District #3



